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We teach the children new words                

systematically.  Every week we will share our 

focus words with you. 

Words to learn and use: 

 

 

Remember to write down any sentences your        

children use which include these words.  This will 

help with our  assessment of their  communication 

and language skills. 

warm 

We have loved nursery rhyme week! 

This week Music bugs came in to 

Nursery to help us celebrate Nursery 

rhyme week. 

 

Number of the Week 
 

 Our number of 

the week has 

been number 6. 

See if you can 

spot the       

number 7 when 

you are out and 

about. 



We are committed to safeguarding children and young people. 

Key Diary Dates 
Week Beginning 20th November Walk to Post box to 

post Santa letters (Would like parent volunteers)  

Week Beginning 27th November Winter Wonderland 

visit with Miss O’Connor and Mrs Scurr 

Monday 27th November Individual school     photos 

Monday 18th December– Miss Houlding Family singa-

long,10:30am 

Tuesday 19th December—Mrs Scurr Family singa-

long,10:30am 

Wednesday 20th December—Miss Persaud Family 

singalong, 10:30am  

Afternoon Family Singalong, 2:20pm 

Nursery Rhyme Week. 
As well as the Music Bugs we have been learning different Nursery 

rhymes.  We have sang, Incy Wincy Spider, Wind the Bobbin up,  

Hickory Dickory Dock and Two Little Dicky Birds.  The children have 

enjoyed creating lots of models and pictures related to the Nursery 

Rhymes. 

 

Top Tip 
 

 Please cut up your child’s 

grapes safely to avoid    

choking.  


